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Town of Stratton
 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

April 18, 2016 
 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell, Larry Bills, Chris Liller, Greg Marcucci and Kevin Robinson; Kevin 

Southworth of Southworth Electrical and Clerk – Kent Young.   
 

Al Dupell called the meeting to order at 6:30pm. 
 

Modifications to the Agenda: No modifications. 
 

Town Hall Generator replacement:  The Selectmen discussed the option of replacing the Town Hall 

generator with a larger Generator, which will supply emergency power to the Town Hall and also the 

Town Office.  The Selectmen all agreed on this concept.  Kevin Southworth of Southworth Electrical was 

present to discuss details necessary for this configuration.  He agreed to provide a quote for a 24 KW 

Kohler generator to be compared to bids already received.  The Selectmen also discussed preparations 

necessary for this installation, including burying a sleeve under the parking lot, so that the generator can 

be placed by the Town Office.  The existing Town Office generator will be set up as a backup, but only 

for the Town Office.  The Road Crew will perform any site work necessary for installation.  The 

Selectmen agreed to make a final decision at the April 25, 2016 regular Selectmen’s meeting. 

 

Adjourn: Greg Marcucci motioned to adjourn at 7:30p.m..  Kevin Robinson seconded.  All were in favor 

and the meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by:  

David Kent Young 


